
Happy New Year to all!
I hope 2011 has begun well for you and your family.

As you maybe aware, 2010 has been a very busy year for SLP.
We had conducted several impactful workshops, training and
technical talks for the members and also upgraded our website
to make it easier for your viewing.

Members of Executive Committee will continue to do our best to
roll out loss prevention and process safety related programs relevant

for the members. During the last Ex-Co meetings, we felt it was timely to reaffirm
our Vision and Mission.

The following three working committees had been established to work on the areas
of focus and to develop specific programs to better serve the needs of the members.

VISION:  To be the leading society for loss prevention in the process industries
in the region.

MISSION:  To advance loss prevention by sharing knowledge, experience and
lessons learnt through training, engagement, networking and collaboration.

WORKING COMMITTEES:
1. Networking and Collaboration - Chaired by Mr CS Teng
2. Technical Program and Activities - Chaired by Mr Ivan Sin
3. Communication and Publicity - Chaired by Prof Reginald Tan

Our Secretariat will update members from time to time on the upcoming events
and activities. I urge you to continue visiting our website at http://www.slp.org.sg
for latest information on the events and activities.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the members of Executive Committee
who sacrificed their family and personal time in organizing the events and activities
and doing the good works for SLP.

I hope that if you have any ideas on how SLP might further improve, please
provide your feedback and suggestions through email to the SLP Secretariat at
secretariat@slp.org.sg.

Lastly, I wish all a safe, healthy, happy and prosperous 2011.

Written By: Tay Cheng Pheng
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Editor’s Note

Happy

to all!

Welcome to

First Issue of 2011's

SLP e-newsletter.

We target to publish three
e-newsletters in 2011 based on

the numerous programs that
SLP will be going to roll out
in 2011. There will be one
between 2Q and 3Q and

another in 4Q.

Kindly, please send us feedback
about our new format and

also on the website. It is our goal
to improve and make this

e-newsletter interesting and
informative to you.

Written By: Anthony Neo

President’s Message


